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Over 100 effective recipes to help you design, implement, and manage the software-defined and
massively scalable Ceph storage system

About This Book

Implement a Ceph cluster successfully and gain deep insights into its best practices●

Harness the abilities of experienced storage administrators and architects, and run your own software-●

defined storage system
This comprehensive, step-by-step guide will show you how to build and manage Ceph storage in●

production environment

Who This Book Is For

This book is aimed at storage and cloud system engineers, system administrators, and technical architects
who are interested in building software-defined storage solutions to power their cloud and virtual
infrastructure. If you have basic knowledge of GNU/Linux and storage systems, with no experience of
software defined storage solutions and Ceph, but eager to learn this book is for you.

What You Will Learn

Understand, install, configure, and manage the Ceph storage system●

Get to grips with performance tuning and benchmarking, and gain practical tips to run Ceph in production●

Integrate Ceph with OpenStack Cinder, Glance, and nova components●

Deep dive into Ceph object storage, including s3, swift, and keystone integration●

Build a Dropbox-like file sync and share service and Ceph federated gateway setup●

Gain hands-on experience with Calamari and VSM for cluster monitoring●

Familiarize yourself with Ceph operations such as maintenance, monitoring, and troubleshooting●

Understand advanced topics including erasure coding, CRUSH map, cache pool, and system maintenance●

In Detail

Ceph is a unified, distributed storage system designed for excellent performance, reliability, and scalability.
This cutting-edge technology has been transforming the storage industry, and is evolving rapidly as a leader
in software-defined storage space, extending full support to cloud platforms such as Openstack and
Cloudstack, including virtualization platforms. It is the most popular storage backend for Openstack, public,
and private clouds, so is the first choice for a storage solution. Ceph is backed by RedHat and is developed
by a thriving open source community of individual developers as well as several companies across the globe.

This book takes you from a basic knowledge of Ceph to an expert understanding of the most advanced
features, walking you through building up a production-grade Ceph storage cluster and helping you develop
all the skills you need to plan, deploy, and effectively manage your Ceph cluster. Beginning with the basics,



you'll create a Ceph cluster, followed by block, object, and file storage provisioning. Next, you'll get a step-
by-step tutorial on integrating it with OpenStack and building a Dropbox-like object storage solution. We'll
also take a look at federated architecture and CephFS, and you'll dive into Calamari and VSM for monitoring
the Ceph environment. You'll develop expert knowledge on troubleshooting and benchmarking your Ceph
storage cluster. Finally, you'll get to grips with the best practices to operate Ceph in a production
environment.

Style and approach

This step-by-step guide is filled with practical tutorials, making complex scenarios easy to understand.
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From reader reviews:

Jill Davis:

What do you with regards to book? It is not important along with you? Or just adding material if you want
something to explain what you problem? How about your free time? Or are you busy individual? If you don't
have spare time to complete others business, it is gives you the sense of being bored faster. And you have
extra time? What did you do? Every individual has many questions above. They should answer that question
due to the fact just their can do that will. It said that about book. Book is familiar on every person. Yes, it is
suitable. Because start from on pre-school until university need this specific Ceph Cookbook to read.

Deanna Christianson:

As people who live in often the modest era should be upgrade about what going on or data even knowledge
to make all of them keep up with the era that is certainly always change and advance. Some of you maybe
may update themselves by reading through books. It is a good choice for yourself but the problems coming
to anyone is you don't know what one you should start with. This Ceph Cookbook is our recommendation so
you keep up with the world. Why, since this book serves what you want and need in this era.

Virginia Swain:

Would you one of the book lovers? If so, do you ever feeling doubt if you find yourself in the book store?
Aim to pick one book that you find out the inside because don't assess book by its cover may doesn't work is
difficult job because you are frightened that the inside maybe not as fantastic as in the outside seem likes.
Maybe you answer might be Ceph Cookbook why because the great cover that make you consider
concerning the content will not disappoint an individual. The inside or content is usually fantastic as the
outside or maybe cover. Your reading sixth sense will directly direct you to pick up this book.

Luz Cox:

This Ceph Cookbook is completely new way for you who has curiosity to look for some information as it
relief your hunger details. Getting deeper you into it getting knowledge more you know or perhaps you who
still having small amount of digest in reading this Ceph Cookbook can be the light food for you because the
information inside this kind of book is easy to get by anyone. These books create itself in the form that is
certainly reachable by anyone, yes I mean in the e-book contact form. People who think that in reserve form
make them feel tired even dizzy this guide is the answer. So there is no in reading a e-book especially this
one. You can find actually looking for. It should be here for you actually. So , don't miss the idea! Just read
this e-book variety for your better life and knowledge.
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